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QUESNEL – The Ministry of Transportation and Infrastructure is inviting the public to provide 
feedback on short-, medium- and long-term options to improve the Highway 97 corridor 
through Quesnel.

Ministry staff will be at the open house to answer questions and collect input for the Quesnel 
Transportation Plan, which is nearing completion. The ministry will also provide information on 
plans to reconfigure the laning on part of Front Street to increase safety and improve traffic 
flow through the community.

The media and public are welcome to attend the open house.

Date: Wednesday, Feb. 7, 2018
Time: 3 p.m. – 7 p.m.
Location:
Quesnel and District Seniors’ Community Centre
461 Carson Ave.
Quesnel

If you are unable to attend, but still want to provide feedback, all open house materials will be 
posted on Feb. 7 at: https://www.gov.bc.ca/quesneltransportationstudy

Learn more:

For additional Ministry of Transportation and Infrastructure engagement opportunities, visit: 
engage.gov.bc.ca/govtogetherbc/consultation/quesnel-transportation-plan/
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